
 City of  Cleve land  Memorandum  
 Frank G. Jackson, Mayor  

  
  

TO:  Matthew Zone, Chair 
  Safety Committee 
 
FROM: Karrie Howard, Acting Director 
  Department of Public Safety 
 
DATE: June 15, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  Ordinance No. 483-2020 To amend Section 393.05 of the Codified 

Ordinances of Cleveland, Ohio, 1976, as amended by Ordinance No 2704-B-
83, passed March 4, 1985, relating to hazard determination and 
communication program  

 

 
Ordinance No. 483-2020, if passed by Council, will amend CO Section 393.05 to correct 
the phone number listed for the Fire Prevention Bureau of the Cleveland Fire Department. 
 
The phone number currently listed is 216-621-1230 and the correct number is 216-664-
6664. 
 
 


